
CRAJ 2014 • Volume 24, Number 2 19

This spring The Arthritis Society launched
Erase The Pain (ThePain.ca), a $25 million
campaign focused on delivering concrete 
solutions to help erase the pain of arthritis in
Canada.

One of the campaign initiatives seeks to recruit
and inspire a future generation of frontline
rheumatology clinicians and researchers. 
As a proud partner of The Arthritis Society, 
the CRA is calling on members
to help lead the charge to raise 
$2 million over five years as
part of the larger campaign. 

By attracting top medical students
to the field of rheumatology, you
will be helping to increase access
to care for over the 4.6 million
Canadians living with arthritis
today, and the 3 million more that
are expected to develop the 
disease over the next 20 years.

To find out more and to make your pledge,
please contact:

Kathryn De Carlo
The Arthritis Society
416-979-7728 x 3395
kdecarlo@arthritis.ca

Thank you for your support as we work 
together to Erase The Pain!

Janet Yale, president 
and CEO of The Arthritis 
Society, presents 
Dr. Carter Thorne, 
Past-President of the
CRA, with a plaque
recognizing his personal
contribution to the Erase
The Pain campaign at the
CRA’s recent conference
in Whistler, B.C. 


